
Stanwood Drainage District 

August 27, 2019 
 

Moved by Sup. Kaufmann seconded by Sup. Gaul to convene as the Stanwood Drainage District 
Board.  
Ayes: All 
Absent: Agne 
 
Engineer Fangmann was present. 
 
Sup. Bell explained a phone call he received from Steven Flockhart, Iowa DOT regarding the 
Highway 38 bridge replacement project, which Windstream and Mediacom are inquiring the 
depth of the tile.  Fangmann recommended giving Windstream and Mediacom the “as-built” 
plans and notify them to bore a minimum of 5’ below the tile.  Consensus of the Board was to 
have Fangmann contact Steven Flockhart on behalf of the Board with his recommendations.  
 
Fangmann informed the Board a mudslide happened on Jackson Avenue and 140th Street and his 
department will fix it when the crops have been removed. 
 
Moved by Sup. Kaufmann seconded by Sup. Bell to approve the Stanwood Drainage District 
Minutes of July 17, 2018. 
Ayes: All 
Absent: Agne 
 
Moved by Sup. Bell seconded by Sup. Gaul to return to regular session. 
Ayes: All 
Absent: Agne 


